
*Amended 
CITY OF KAUKAUNA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that Dar Stumpf, 509 Wisconsin Ave., Kaukauna, WI 54130 has 
applied for a variance to the Zoning Board of Appeals for a decision of the City Building 
inspector as follows:   
 

ADDRESS OF AFFECTED PARCEL:  509 Wisconsin Ave., Kaukauna      
                                         

 
The applicant is requesting a variance to increase the maximum lot coverage of all 
garage areas.  The proposed total garage size would be 2,275 square feet for 
construction of a new detached garage, whereas Kaukauna Municipal Ordinance 
Section 17.16 (4) (b) 2. e. Structure Area: the maximum lot coverage by the total 
of all garage area, whether attached, detached, or combined, shall not exceed 
1,400 square feet or exceed, in combination with the principal structure, 30 
percent of the lot area. 

 
The City of Kaukauna, Outagamie County, Wisconsin, will hold a public hearing at the 
*Hydro View Room, Municipal Services Building, 144 W. Second Street, Kaukauna, 
Wisconsin at 4:00 pm on *Wednesday, July 17, 2019. 
 
Persons unable to attend the public hearing, but wish to comment may do so by 
contacting the City of Kaukauna Engineering Department by mail at PO box 890, 
Kaukauna, WI 54130, by phone at 920-766-6305 prior to the meeting. 
 
Publication Dates: 
July 6, 2019 
July 13, 2019 
 

Sally A. Kenney, City Clerk/Treasurer 


